
Red List Assessment of Theraphosidae Spiders of 
India, 19-21 July 2024, Coimbatore

The Red List assessments 

of Theraphosidae spiders 

of India was conducted on 

19 to 21 July 2024 for three 

days at Coimbatore, India. 

It was conducted by South 

Asian Invertebrate Specialist 

Group (SAsISG), hosted by 

Zoo Outreach Organisation, 

and funded by Re-Wild and 

Mohammed Bin-Zayed (MBZ) 

fund. The workshop had 

10 subject experts, a GIS 

Specialist, and 9 alumni fellows 

from Ram Hattikudur Advanced 

Training in Conservation. It 

was facilitated by Dr. Sanjay 

Molur, co-chair of SAsISG & 

Chelmala Srinivasulu, Professor 

at Osmania University. In 

total, 60 Theraphosidae 

species endemic to India were 

assessed at the workshop. The 

results of the workshop will be 

published in Zoo’s Print and on 

IUCN Red List website in the 

following months.




